
Please be advised 

As part of the Village of Orland Park 2024 Sidewalk Replacement Program, se-

vere tripping hazards identified in a 2022 Village-wide sidewalk assessment 

are being remediated in your neighborhood.  A severe tripping hazard has 

been identified in pink spray paint and documented for removal in front of 

your residence.  The Village has hired Globe Construction Inc. to perform this 

work. 

 

It is anticipated that the contractor will be performing this work within the next 

few weeks. 

 

What to Expect: 

The contractor will initially need to call JULIE to locate any underground utilities so you will 

see flags in the area of the pink spray paint.  Please do not remove the flags.  The con-

tractor will then saw cut the sidewalk which will leave behind a slurry on the sidewalk. This 

will wash off with rain over time.  A crew will then follow behind to remove and replace 

the sidewalk in a timely manner.  Damage to sod should be minimal in this process but 

the contractor is responsible for restoring any damage with topsoil and seed.  Watering 

will be the responsibility of the homeowner. 

 

 

Additional Concerns: 

 

Despite the contractor’s cautious work, sprinkler systems are at times damaged during the 

removal of sidewalk.  Per Village Code (Title 5, Chapter 4), the Village is not responsible 

for the restoration or repair of private sprinkler systems installed within the public right-of-

way.  In order to prevent sprinkler damage, please mark or flag the location of nearby 

sprinkler heads before construction begins. 

 

 

 


